
      

                
                  
               

              
            

                
            

            
            

 

              
             

             

                 
               

               
                

                 
   

                   
             

             
                

          
  

               
               

               
                
              

 

      

 

        

                 
                   

                
               

             

                 
             

             
             

  

               
              

              
 

                  
                

                
                 

                  
    

                    
              

              
                 

           
   

                
                

                
                 
               

  

       

  
 

Dear Clinton Community Schools Families: February 9, 2023 

As your new superintendent, I wanted to take a moment to communicate where we are with the 
bond projects. It is an exciting time, and we hope you will share in the excitement related to the 
facility improvements and opportunities we are making for our kids and our community. I want to 
thank you, the Clinton Community, for passing the bond and affording our students with the 
opportunity to have new facilities to continue the great achievements here at CCS! 

Since the passing of the 2021 Bond, much planning and work has gone into the design and 
engineering of the needed improvements to the district’s existing facilities. Since the passage 
and sale of the bonds, district representatives have been meeting with architects and 
construction managers to plan the different construction/renovation phases and get the work out 
for bid. 

In January 2022, the Board of Education approved final bids for the DPP Preschool addition. 
Construction began in Spring 2022 and was completed in early 2023. The Preschool welcomed 
students on January 23, 2023. Attached are photos of the new classrooms and multipurpose 
space. 

Also in the Spring 2022, the design work began to replace the aging HVAC system in the current 
high school. Bids for new boilers were approved by the Board in Spring 2022 and installed 
during that Summer. Bids for new Roof Top Units (RTU) were placed and approved by the 
Board in the Fall 2022. The new RTUs will be installed in the Summer 2023. During their 
installation the high school will be closed, so please be on the lookout for updates as we get 
closer to the summer. 

The high school addition is next to be completed and will be set to the West of the current high 
school. Bids were reviewed and finalized and approved at the Special board meeting on 
Wednesday, February 8, 2023. The new high school addition will include 19 classrooms, STEM 
lab, band and art room, 3 court gymnasium with elevated walking track, state of the art weight 
room, media center, cafeteria, newly renovated special education rooms, new classroom 
equipment and furnishings. 

Construction will begin in the Spring of 2023 with the demo of the two-story residential house 
(board office) and STEM lab. The STEM lab and offices have been relocated so their operations 
can continue. As part of the new high school addition and renovations, new traffic patterns will 
be incorporated into the design as well as additional parking. We are very excited to share with 
you some preliminary drawings of the new high school. Look forward to more updates as 
construction continues! 

Please be patient and pardon our dust! 

Kevin Beazley 
Superintendent 



 
 

 
 

 

David P. Pray Preschool 
The administration team and Board of Education members are very excited to announce that 
David P. Pray Preschool addition is complete! Parents enjoyed an open house on Thursday, 
January 19, 2023 to view two new classrooms, a multipurpose room, new classroom equipment 
and furnishings. 



 

 
 

High School Addition 

New high school addition construction and renovations is scheduled to begin Spring of 2023. 
These are early renderings and materials and finishes are still being finalized. 



 

 

 

Sneak Peek inside the High School Addition! 

Cafeteria 

Science room 



 

 

Computer room 

Media Center 



 Gym view 




